19.4.21

Dear Gwithian Parents,

Welcome back to the summer term. We hope you've had a lovely Easter break.

PE is still on a Monday each week. Your child will need to wear their PE kit to school.

Please continue to hear your child **read daily** and sign their home reading record to show you have done this. You will also find their spellings glued into their home reading record. The spelling test will be on Friday.

Please continue to use their reading record as a communication tool and let us know if there are any updates or new information, we need to be made aware of.

The topic this term will be 'Bright Lights, Big City'. We will be looking at the physical and human characteristics of the United Kingdom and finding out lots about our capital city, London. In English we will be writing an adventure story set in London, creating fact files on the UK and explanation texts about seasonal changes. We will be reading 'A Bear called Paddington'.

In maths, this half term we will begin to learn about multiplication and division, go onto learn about halves and quarters and finish up with position and direction. After half term we will be learning about numbers to 100, time and money.

As it is the summer term, your child will need to start wearing sun cream, a hat for outdoor play and they need to bring a bottle, **labelled with their name**, to top up with fresh water, throughout the day. Having their own drinks bottle is vital in order to keep them hydrated.

Any questions or queries do get in touch or catch us at the door.

Kind regards,

Mrs Davis and Mrs Green